
 

From: John Dodovich, AIA [mailto:JDodovich@thinkwelty.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 2:03 PM 
To: Gerard Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; Gerard Neugebauer 
<GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>; Tom DiTirro 
<TDiTirro@cityofgreen.org>; Nichole Baldinger <NBaldinger@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: COUNCIL APPOINTMENT - ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN REVIEW BOARD - 
CITY OF GREEN, OHIO - REQUEST FOR REAPPOINTMENT 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Mayor and Ms. Kapeluck: 
 
As the term of my role expires for the above referenced position at the end of this 
year, I write to affirm my interest in continuing to serve the City of Green Ohio 
ARDB and respectfully request reappointment to the position which I have served 
these many years.  I am prepared to provide you with a complete vitae should 
one be required and will make myself available to be interviewed by council 
should the need arise.  Please advise of anything you may need of me in this 
endeavor. 
 
Further, I take this opportunity to express my gratitude for making me part of this 
board.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
John C. Dodovich, AIA    
 
 
 


